
From: Shelley Bradaric  
Sent: October 22, 2020 11:03 AM 
To: Joanne Scime  
Subject: filing of vacant ward two councillor position 
  
Dear Clerk Scime, 
  
It has come to my attention that the Councillor for Ward 2, Christopher Cody, has sent 
his letter of resignation.  I wanted to take this opportunity to wish him well, but to also 
inform Council that if it is decided to appoint someone to this vacancy, I would be 
interested. 
  
As you are aware, I did run in the fall of 2018 Municipal Elections for Ward 2 councillor 
and came in third place just behind Councillor Cody.  I still have a desire to represent 
my community in this position and if Council deems it appropriate, I will graciously 
accept an appointment. 
  
As the Executive Director of a not-for-profit organization, I believe that I have a lot to 
bring to the table.  I operate a moderate size business with a three-million-dollar budget, 
40 staff and hundreds of clients.  I have a Bachelor of Science degree that focused on 
community development, social issues, and leadership.  My work experience has 
allowed me to have a fulsome understanding of the operations of a corporation 
including but not limited to budget creation, staffing, human resources, policy creation, 
and customer service.   
  
I would appreciate you reading this email to the council at the meeting this Monday.  Let 
me know if you have any questions.   
  
Sincerely,  
  
Shelley Bradaric, BASc (Hons), RECE, AECEO.C 
Executive Director 


